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FISCAL IMPACT:

The fully burdened fiscal impact of the proposed contract is approximately $2.6 million
over the term of the contract, with ongoing expenses of approximately $800,000
annually following expiration of the contract, 100% of which will impact the General
Fund. The pro-rated FY 2023 cost of the agreement is approximately $250,000. The
Fire Department’s FY 2023 Operating Budget includes additional funding in anticipation
of negotiated wage increases. However, staff will monitor personnel expenses and
request a supplemental appropriation during the fiscal year if necessary.

Respectfully Submitted,
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TIFFANY JAGOBS-QUINN
Acti an Resources Director
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Human Resources Manager
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City Manager
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